
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Introduction as Your Child’s New Form Tutor 

I hope this letter finds you well.  My name is Mrs M Khan, and I am delighted to introduce 
myself as your child’s new form tutor at Waddesdon Church of England School.  It is a 
privilege to take on this role and I am excited to get to know your child and support them 
throughout this academic year. 

As a form tutor, my aim is to provide a welcoming and supportive environment where every 
student feels valued and encouraged to thrive.  Form time is a crucial part of the school day, 
offering opportunities for personal development, pastoral care and reflection.  My goal is to 
work closely with students, parents and staff to ensure each child reaches their full potential 
academically, socially and emotionally. 

Waddesdon’s ethos of inclusivity, faith, and excellence resonates deeply with me and I am 
committed to fostering these values in our form group.  I look forward to building strong 
relationships with students and parents alike as we work together to make this a successful 
and fulfilling year. 

If you have any questions, concerns or feedback regarding your child’s well-being or 
progress, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  Open communication is vital to ensuring the 
best possible support for your child.  You can contact me directly via email 
at mkhan@waddesdonschool.com 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to working closely with you and your child 
throughout the year. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs M Khan 
Form Tutor for 12MKH 

Head of Religious Studies 
Waddesdon Church of England School 

 

 


